
Newsletter: March 2024 

                                                                

For further details & to book in for the above events, please visit our website, 

www.currypoolequestrian.co.uk 

Yard phone Number – 07835579960 

Email address – cequestrian@icloud.com 

 

 

           Rider of the month – Amelia Edwards  

Amelia has had a brilliant few months of progression in her lessons – she is now riding a variety of the horses to a 

good standard with her canter confidence and position coming on leaps and bounds! Amelia is always up for a giggle 

in her lessons however is also known for her serious face when approaching a jump. Keep up the great work Amelia. 

 

       Well done to the following riders who have achieved: 

Pony Stars Welshie Golden Groom – LN 

Dartmoor Dazzlers Pony Stars Book – Thea Hodge  

BHS Progressive Riding Test 1 – CD, DH, ML, BG 

BHS Progressive Riding Test 2 – HY, JR, JB 

BHS Progressive Riding Test 3 – HG 

BHS Junior Progressive Riding Test 1 – AC, ME, MP, LS, CW, HP, MB, AH, BC, GK 

BHS Junior Progressive Riding Test 2 – ME, LS  

BHS Junior Progressive Riding Test 4 – MY, SJ, MW, OW 

 

A polite reminder that from the 1st of March 2024, we will be implementing an increase in our lesson prices. This 

decision has been made in response to the rising overhead costs that have become unavoidable. We understand the 

importance of our services to you, and we strive to provide the highest quality lessons. The adjustments in prices will 

enable us to maintain and improve the standards you expect from us. We appreciate your continued support and 

understanding during this time of change. Our new prices will be on display in the arena viewing area, social media 

pages and website. Thank you for being part of our learning community. 

 

To help with allocation of lesson payments, please ensure cash is in a sealed envelope with the rider’s name and 

lesson date on it. Payments made via bank transfer should include riders name and lesson date in the reference.  

 
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the departure of our apprentice, Lily, from our team. Lily has been an 

integral part of our yard, bringing dedication, enthusiasm, and fresh perspectives to her role. While we are sad to see 

her go, we are also excited for her as she embarks on the next chapter of her journey. We want to take this time to 

thank Lily for her hard work and contributions during her time with us.  

 

We are thrilled to introduce Beth Eggby to our team. Many of you will recognise Beth from her dedicated presence 

both riding and volunteering at the yard. Her passion for horses and commitment to our community have already 

made a significant impact, and we’re excited to welcome her officially to our team. Welcome aboard, Beth. 

 
          Upcoming events: Book in via our website,  

(Normal fees policy applies) 

Sat 9th March – Pony Stars Club (unmounted) 10:30am – 12:30pm 

Weds 3rd April – Care & Comp Day (Jump Theme) 10:30am – 2:30pm 

Fri 5th April – Pony Stars Club (Unmounted and ridden) 11:30am – 1:30pm 

Mon 8th April – Ride Safe (How to ride safely out hacking and in open spaces) 11:30am – 1:30pm 

Weds 10th April – Care & Comp Day (Mounted Games) 10:30am – 2:30pm 

http://www.currypoolequestrian.co.uk/

